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Music Library HOURS: 

Monday – Friday 

8:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Send suggestions for new items!  
(click Suggestion Box link on the music library homepage) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Meet the new student workers: 

 
Abby 

 
Tyler 

 
Aryana 

 
Rachel 

 
Ansley 

  
Ray, the barcode beeper! 
Not a student, but helpful! 

 
Please ask them to help you, they 
are happy to do so!  Plus, they 
need the practice . If they can’t 
find what you need, they will 
forward your question/request to 
the music librarian, who is 
delighted to help you, as always. 
 

 

NEW ITEMS  IN THE LIBRARY 

  

  

  

  
 

Coffee on Monday mornings as usual!   

 

Guess the answer to 

the faculty/staff 

trivia question 

below! Student 

guessers will be 

entered into a 

drawing for a box of 

homemade cookies.  

The correct answer 

will be revealed in 

next month’s 

newsletter, along 

with the winner .  

Just guess, you don’t 

have to guess right to 

win! Send guesses to 

phillipsc@obu.edu  

 

Guess who grew up 

on a Florida beach, 

loves fly fishing, is a 

visiting professor at 

Liverpool Hope 

University in the 

U.K., and is married 

to his/her high 

school sweetheart?? 
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